
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

MEMBERSHIP 

INFO: 

 

January: 

 
Josh Lunn 

 
Welcome new members! We are 

so glad to have you be a part of 

MGCC! 

 
Please keep Tody Hunley in your 

thoughts and prayers. Tody was a 

founding member of MGCC & 

has recently resigned due to health 

reasons. He’s currently at NHC 

Healthcare if you’d like to pay 

him a visit!  

 

GET 

CONNECTED! 

We are making an effort to 

better our member 

communication and using 

different platforms to do so.  Be 

sure to like and/or follow us on 

your favorite social media 

networks! 

 

 

 

MGCC has a new website! Go 

check it out! 
www.milantngolf.com 

 

Milan Golf & 

Country Club 

@MGCC_Milan 
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 Board of Directors 

President 

Danny Ellison 

Vice President 

Paul Dobbs 

Treasurer 

Kris Todd 

Secretary 

Rick Shultz 

Entertainment 

The Ladies Auxiliary 

House Committee 

David Patterson 

Greens Committee 

Jack Bedford 

Pool 

Preston Hale 

Tommy & Nancy Hopper 

Missy Parkerson 

Membership Committee 

Wayne Beachum 

Tournaments 

Steve Gibson 

Patrick Harris 

Junior Golf 

Matt Bean 

Ladies Auxiliary 

Stephanie Williams 

 

MGCC Staff 

Club Manager 

Lynn Brasfield 

Bar Manager 

Kim Belew 

Course Superintendent 

Keith Ward 

Custodian/Handyman 

Randy Shane 

 

Word from the President 

Not a lot going on except the rain.  

It’s going to clear off soon and we can get back on the course.  Hopefully we 

will have a successful year!  

The new board met in February and everyone seemed excited to get busy. 

The tournaments have been set and the West TN Schedule will be out soon. 

We are trying to find the best price on a pump for the pool. As soon as the 

weather breaks, Tommy and Nancy Hopper will be taking care of it this year, 

along with Missy Parkerson.  Please thank them for their efforts, the pool isn’t 

an easy job!  

I’m going to need a lot of help this coming year.  Thanks to everyone who has 

offered their help so far.  

Please sign up in the Pro Shop before starting your round and be sure to pay 

your dues as early as possible. We always run tight on money, especially this 

time of year.  

We have a lot of big plans this year. Let’s all enjoy the course, the bar, the 

tournaments and activities.  

    See you at the club, 

    Danny Ellison  

   

 

 

Keep in Mind: 

• Always be sure to sign in at the 

Pro Shop before playing 

 

• Rake sand, fix ball marks, pick 

up trash and keep the course 

clean 

 

• Always start on Hole #1 when 

possible 

 

     

 



 

 

  

Word from The Pro Shop 

I hope everyone has been enjoying the excellent weather we’ve had in 

these winter months. Maybe this will continue since the Groundhog 

didn’t see his shadow this year and we have an early spring.  

We are excited to have new members coming in 2020! Josh Lunn joined 

in January, if you see him around the club, be sure to welcome him!  

It will not be long before I start taking applications for life-guards. If 

you know of someone that would be excellent in this position, please 

send them my way.  

Don’t forget to come by and see the products that we have for sale in 
the Pro Shop.     
   Happy golfing!  
   Lynn Brasfield 

Word from Keith 

The winter has been mild 

for the most part with us 

covering the greens on 3 

different occasions. Greens 

look pretty good going into 

spring. We are currently 

spraying the entire course 

with a herbicide for weeds 

and pre-emerge for summer 

weeds. All the green slopes 

and tees have been sprayed. 

We are currently spraying 

fairways when it’s dry 

enough. Rough will be 

sprayed when fairways are 

finished, within next few 

weeks. Tee markers have 

been painted. All club golf 

carts have had oil changed 

and we are working on 

equipment maintenance 

preparing for our mowing 

season. Hopefully warmer, 

sunny (No Rain) is in the 

near future!! Hope to see 

everyone out on the course 

soon!! 

Keith Ward 

News from our Board Members & Staff 

Word from Paul 

The Board has created an email 

address for members to express 

concerns, ideas, praise, etc. to 

the Board.  Everything sent will 

be confidential, only the board 

members have access. We are 

always willing to accept new 

ideas from members, please let 

us know what’s on your mind.  

mgcc.board20@gmail.com  

Paul Dobbs 

 

Word from Rick 

The MGCC Bylaws have been 

recently updated and are available 

for your viewing.  You can request a 

copy in the Pro Shop or can have 

one emailed to you.   

Rick Shultz 

Junior Golf 

Updates coming soon! 

Tournament Update 

This is going to be an exciting year for our tournament committee! Steve Gibson, Matt Bean and I attended the West 

TN Golf Association meeting a couple of weeks ago and set dates for our 2020 tournaments.  We also gained new ideas 

from other Club’s about how to better our tournaments and hopefully gain new players. Stay on the lookout for 

upcoming announcements. I’m looking forward to a successful year!  

      Patrick Harris 

mailto:mgcc.board20@gmail.com


 

  

News from our Ladies Auxiliary 

Board Members 

President: Stephanie Williams 

Vice President: Rachel Vester 

Treasurer: Carol Manning 

Secretary: Kelly Dobbs & Jean Hill  

   

Word from The Ladies 

Good afternoon members!  I am Stephanie Williams, the newly elected President of the Ladies 

Auxiliary.  Serving as the Vice-President is Rachel Vester, the Treasurer is Carol Manning and the 

secretary is Julie Ward.  The Ladies Auxiliary has recently gained a lot of momentum and there are a 

lot of exciting things on the horizon.  This group meets monthly to talk about projects, events and 

fundraisers, all for the betterment of the club.  Any lady who is a new member or the significant other 

of any member is welcomed to join the group.  The yearly dues are $25 and if you are interested in 

joining us in our efforts, please contact Lynn in the Pro Shop or any of the members listed above.  One 

of the first projects the ladies took on was the remodeling of the parlor.  The room got a fresh coat of 

paint, removed the carpet, and new furniture.  There are still things we would like to do to call it 

finished, but we’ve come a long way.  At our last meeting we were asked to be involved with the 

entertainment committee and wasted no time in implementing a “Glow Golf Tournament” coming up 

March 14th.   So, grab a team and join us for fun and food!  Details and sign-ups are in the lounge.  Our 

meetings are the first Monday of each month in the parlor.  Our next meeting is March 2nd at 6:30. We 

have a lot of exciting news to pass along and look forward to seeing everyone there.  If you have any 

questions about how you can support the Ladies Auxiliary, please contact me at 731-487-5008. 

 

Tuesday Ladies Scramble 

Ladies Scramble will start sometime 

in April. 

   



 
  

Upcoming Events at MGCC 

March 14: Glow Golf Tournament 

May 30 & 31: 2 Person Scramble 

June 27: Ladies Scramble 

July 11 & 12: Summer Classic / 3 Person Scramble 

August 1 & 2: Club Championship 

August 15 & 16: Couples Scramble 

September 13 & 14: E. O. Fields Invitational 

  

 

Other Events in West TN 

 

 

West TN Golf Association Calendar coming soon! 

Jackson Generals Baseball 

 

MGCC will have Jackson Generals baseball 

tickets available to members! Call the Pro Shop 

for more information.  

 



 

 


